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October 1st, 2018 
 

 

Pediatric Bone Marrow added for Banner Hospital Tucson 
 

 The amendment has been signed for an effective date of 
8/1/18 to add the pediatric Bone Marrow Transplants to 
Banner Hospital Tucson 

o Pediatric Autologous 
o Pediatric Allogeneic Related 
o Pediatric Allogeneic Unrelated 
o Haploid 

 Revised Transplant rates have been added to the website for 
10/1/18 as well as an additional rate sheet for 8/1/18. 

 
 
Have a great day! 
Reinsurance Staff 
 
If any additional information is needed, contact 
Pam.Sullivan@azahcccs.gov            
Tracy.Thomas@azahcccs.gov                                               
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